
Next meeting is
Tuesday, March 12th, 6:00pm

-The Friends appreciate your support of our community treasure!

This month we were able to contribute to the Annual Fund Drive,
renew our membership with PCBL and purchase a new paper

shredder for the Library.

Book Sale
Open every Tues & Fri, Noon to 5pm,

self-serve available during library hours.
During March items with Orange tags are on the last chance

shelves.
Plus- Until Further Notice- Due to the volume of donations -

the last week of every month is $1/bag.

We are so thankful to all our generous donors and customers,

Your participation helps the library!

Coming Soon:

Spring Basket Raffle, tickets will be on sale during March & April

The winner will be drawn the Monday after May Mart.

Re: May Mart- Extra Volunteers are needed to operate the

Book Sale room on Saturday and the tent on the



front lawn selling gardening books and raffle tickets.

A 4th of July Wreath Raffle is also tentatively being planned.

Library Lotto ticket for 2024 are

available at the Library circulation desks.

contact us by email at fol.franklin@gmail.com, or leave a message for us at the Library.

___________________________________________________________________

Reminders-Because children may be involved adult volunteers are required to get clearances. The fees for these

are waived for non-profit entities such as the Library, and forms are available at the Circulation Desk to get started-.

Questions? Call 814-432-5062 or visit www.oilregionlibraries.org.

And don't forget- regularly volunteering, purchases through smile.amazon.com,
becoming a magazine sponsor, memorial donations & sponsor-a-day..... are additional

ways to support the library.

Hey members! Book Sale Volunteers are needed to staff the sale & process
donations.

If you have a couple of hours weekly/monthly etc that you can commit to Book Sale,

please contact Debra at the Library.

http://www.oilregionlibraries.org/
http://smile.amazon.com/

